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Good Evening Vanners, 

Hope everyone enjoyed the 4th of July as best as you could. Also had a good time at the Viral Van nats, 

it was fun seeing all the old photos. Thank to all who made the Viral Van Nats possible. 

Last week, Russ, Brian, John and Sam of Green Demon Vans came by and did a bunch of work around 

the Museum. Lots of nagging little jobs got done. Thank you guys for all your help and support. 

We still have patches left from the Viral Van Nats. They are $10 each including postage with proceeds 

going to the Museum of Vanning. You can PayPal at vanmuseummember@gmail.com or mail to 

Museum of Vanning, 12121 Little Road, Box 320 Hudson, Florida  34667 

Try not to go to stir crazy this summer. Maybe give your Van a little love to keep busy. Stay safe and 

Keep on Vannin’! 
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